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15th September 2021 
 
Dear families, 
 

Bishop Stopford’s School Open Evening: Tuesday 21st September 2021 
 
You may have noted that all Enfield secondary schools are having open evenings in this first 
half-term with details on their websites. 
 
We are excited to announce that our Open Evening for prospective Year 7 students and 
parents will take place this year on Tuesday 21st September 2021 and will be a ‘face to face’ 
event at the school on Brick Lane, Enfield. 
  
The evening will start at 6pm and end at 8pm.  As a Covid-safe event we will take the 
appropriate measures to ensure numbers of people are controlled in a socially-distanced 
way giving all visitors the opportunity to attend the Headteacher’s Speech and student-
guided tour of the school where you will be able to meet some of our students, teachers 
and staff, plus get to see the school in action! 
  
On entry to the school site visitors will be given a special pass indicating your time slot for 
the Headteacher’s Speech which will take place in the Main Hall (at 6.10pm, 6.50pm and 
7.30pm).  In between the speeches and presentation in the hall will be the tours of the 
school. 
  
We hope you will enjoy the evening and find out exactly what Bishop Stopford’s has to offer 
and, of course, we look forward to meeting you all in person! 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

 
Mrs T Day 
Headteacher 

Bishop Stopford’s School 
Brick Lane, Enfield, Middlesex, EN1 3PU  
 

Headteacher: Mrs T. Day BA (Hons), NPQH 

 
 


